






Ray Lewis highlighted the fact that John had been at the OMC meeting that 
approved the change and John responded that he had only just noticed it. Les 
Pharo added that the revision is not ageist or illegal but aims to encourage flow 
through committees. 

Gordon Worsfold referred to Article 40 and requested that "Referees 
Appointments Officers" be removed; Caroline responded that this was a typo. 
Gordon also queried if Item 9 on the Agenda was correct; Caroline replied that in 
accordance with the current articles it is correct. 

Ray Lewis asked the meeting to vote on the Articles and the result was 39 in 
favour, 3 against and 8 abstentions. Acceptance of the Articles was agreed. 

8. Announcement of the appointment of any Life Vice-Presidents, Honorary
Members and Vice-Presidents

Ray Lewis advised that there were no nominations for this year.

9. Election of officers

The following nominations were proposed on block as per the Agenda and all
agreed:

9.1 President - Ray Lewis 

9.2 Referees Appointments Officer - Brian Fish (Senior & Premier County 
Cups). All other necessary appointments will be carried out within the 
office. 

9.3 League Representative Secretary - Gordon Worsfold 

10. Notification of changes to County Cup Rules for season 2015-16

Mike Jermey reported that this season there will be no extra time; the match will
go straight to kicks from the penalty mark. However, in the semi-finals and finals
there will be extra time and kicks from the penalty mark which is in line with other
counties. Members in Charge will now be called SCFA Match Representatives.

11. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

There was no other business and the meeting closed at 8.13pm.


